
  

1. ALL TA Requests for FY23 must be submitted 
and approved prior to 2000 Eastern Daylight 
Time (EDT) on 7 September 2023 due to the 
Army’s fiscal year closeout. There will be no  
exceptions granted.  
2. Soldiers may continue to create TA Requests 
for courses beginning in FY24, 1 October 2023 
and beyond, no earlier than 60 days but no  
later than 7 days in advance of the course start 
date. Remember, FY24 TA requests are subject 
to the availability of funds.  
3. For additional questions, contact the Fort Sill 
Education Center, (580) 442-3201.  
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